
HENDERSON PRIMARY 
SCHOOL  

16 June 2022 

Nga mihi nui kia koutou katoa/Greetings to you all. 
 

Kia ora Henderson Pri-
mary School whānau, 
the winter season has 
arrived and the rain, 
wind and storms sure 
are exciting. If you 
need a free jacket to 
keep your tamaiti 
warm and dry come to 
the office and we’ll 
help you out! 
Please remember that 
when dropping 

tamariki off at school the gate by the office is the 
only entry and will be open at 8:30am, we start 
school at 8:50am.  
At the end of the day we will exit by the office 
gate from 2:45pm. The best place to pick up 
tamariki is by parking in the KMART carpark. 
Please do not drive up our driveway/staff 
carpark. 
The first person to know about a COVID-19 
infection will be you, if you are COVID-19 
positive or self isolating please contact us so we 
can take the appropriate action to keep 
everyone safe.  
At Orange alert level kaimahi and Year 4-6 
tamariki will wear masks in the classroom, it is 
optional outside.  All whānau who wish to come 
to school must visit the office.  
If you have any concerns or questions please con-
tact your child’s teacher or me so we can help all 
tamariki to...  

Face the future with confidence   
Kia matakite! Kia māia! 

Tumuaki Tony 

If your child is absent for any reason 
please contact us on our website or 

use the SKOOL Loop app or ph8389667 

Dental Unit 

The Dental Unit is on site at 

Henderson Primary School. Before we 

can see the children in the unit, we 

need to do Covid 19 screening, dental 

clinicians will be contacting whānau to 

check tamariki are able to be screened. 

We also want to see any pre-schoolers, 

preferably before or after school. Call 

us or visit to make appointments. We 

look forward to meeting you.   

Ph: 09 838 1817 Text: 021 417 790 

2022 SCHOOL DATES 
 

TERM TWO   
Friday 24 June - School closed for 

Matariki  
Friday 8 July - School closes Term 2 

ends  
 

TERM THREE   
Monday 25 July - School opens for 

tamariki - Term 3 starts  
Friday 26 August - HPS Teacher Only 

Day  
Friday 30 September School closes - 

Term 3 ends  
 

TERM FOUR  
Monday 17 October - School opens 

for tamariki-Term 4 starts  
Monday 24 October - School closed 

for Labour Day  
Friday 16 December - School closes - 

Term 4 ends  

A thought… 

"You always pass failure on the way to success."     
Mickey Rooney  

Bruce McLaren Intermediate School 
Information Evening for families of Year 6 Students 

Wednesday, 22 June 2022 
6.30pm - 7.30pm 

Come along and meet our Principal and talk to staff about why Bruce McLaren In-
termediate School should be your school of choice for 2023. 

Meet in the school hall at 6.30pm. 
Light refreshments will be provided. 

Sports Activator  

Piwakawaka 2 riding our bike track with sport activator Georgia.  Our tamariki are 

active and learning new bike riding skills in an engaging and safe environment.  


